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AGON MEMBER MEETING NEWS 

June Member Meeting: 

We had a great June meeting with seven members participating!  It was great fun to 

see everyone in person and have a chance to hear about your new projects!  Let’s 

keep up the momentum in our August meeting! 

Thank you to everyone for your participation.  It was wonderful! 

WEBSITE UPDATES 

All updates provided for artist galleries have been applied to the AGON website.  

Please take a look, and if I missed anything, please let me know.  Our next 

opportunity for updating the gallery pages will be September. 

AGON Leadership  

Our leadership team has grown! 

Elaine Rath has accepted the position of 1st Vice President of Meetings!  In this role 

she will schedule and arrange monthly meetings for the calendar year; monthly 

August through April and bi-monthly in June and August.  Thank you, Elaine, for 

accepting this key role. 

Lin Nesdale has accepted the position of Secretary.  In this role Lin will serves as 

recording officer of the Guild.  Document minutes for monthly Board and General 

Membership meetings.  Thank you, Lin, for accepting this role. 

AGON Art Show Status 

At our meeting Lin Nesdale and Elaine Rath volunteered to assist Peggy Keigley in 

the planning of an AGON Art Show.  With their help, planning for an AGON art 

show early in 2023 will begin.  Watch carefully for more news on this subject. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

Tuesday, August 16, 

2022 1:30  

Business Meeting 

Save the date for our June 

member meeting.   

Our meeting will be 

conducted at the home of 

Priscilla Burg.  More details 

to follow… 
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MEMBER RECOGNITION CORNER 

Congratulations to Elaine Rath and JoAnne Crowson for having work accepted into the Bucolic Florida 

show at COCO Gallery in Naples! 

The art show will run from July 7th through September 7 inside the COCO Gallery at the Coastland Center mall.  

The opening reception and awards ceremony will be hold on September 7th from 5:00 – 7:00 PM.  Please 

come out and support them in their reception if you are available! 

 

 

 

 

If you have received an award or know of another of our members that have 

been recognized for their work, please send a message to 

artguildofnaples@gmail.com so we can honor the artist.  We want to celebrate all 

of our artist’s achievements! 

Contact Us 

Art Guild of Naples 

Telephone:  262-339--0382 

Email:  ArtGuildofNaples@gmail.com 

Website:  www.ArtGuildofNaples.org 
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